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To: Tracy, Mary
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Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 8:01:54 AM

 
 

From: Maxa, Bradley 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 6:32 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment on Proposed Amendments to RAP 18.17 and other RAPs Regarding Word Count
Limits for Briefs
 
I am sending this comment on behalf of the Court of Appeals Rules Committee.  The Committee is
strongly in favor of the proposed amendments to RAP 18.17 and to many other RAPs, which adopt
word count limits rather than page limits for briefs and other submissions.
 
Chief Judge Bradley A. Maxa
Washington Court of Appeals, Division II
 
950 Broadway, Suite 300
Tacoma, WA 98402
(253)552-2251
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